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SCHOOL UNIFORM CLOTHING 
GRANT APPLICATION FORMS 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS PHASE TWO 
WEDNESDAY 8TH MARCH 

 
If you are eligible to apply, please ensure the 
completed application form and supporting 

information are returned to the school office 
no later than Monday 13th March 2023. 

 
Parent consultations 
will be taking place 
on Wednesday 8th 

March for Phase two 
(Years 1, 2 and 3).  

Appointments start at 1.30pm and are available to book 
through. 

https://hillwest.schoolcloud.co.uk 

The teaching staff very much look forward to meeting 
with you. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 6th March 2023 
 

• 7.00pm -8.00pm PTFA Meeting in the KS1 Building 

Tuesday 7th March 2023 • 1.00pm -3.30pm Year 5 and 6 visiting The Arthur Terry School to 
watch the afternoon matinee of School of Rock  

Wednesday 8th March 2023 
 

• RELAX KIDS for participating children. 

• 1.30pm-3.30pm Parent Consultations for Phase Two; YEARS,1, 2 
and 3 

• 4.00pm-7.00pm Parent Consultations for Phase Two; YEARS,1, 2 
and 3 

Friday 10th March 2023  • 8.30am – Re-use and Re-wear event on the KS2 Playground, all 
donations to be brought to the KS2 entrance by Thursday 9th 
March 

• 9.00am - SWIMMING at Cardinal Wiseman for Year 5 / 6 selected 
children. 

UPCOMING EVENT 17.03.23 • RED NOSE DAY – Wear a red accessory with your school uniform 

https://hillwest.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Re-Use and Re-Cycle  RED NOSE DAY FRIDAY 17TH MARCH 

 
 
Do you have any uniform items that others could benefit 
from?  If so, please bring them to the KS2 Entrance by 

Thursday 9th March at drop off or collection. 
 

 

 
Friday 17th March 
will be wear a red 
accessory with 
your school 
uniform for Comic 
relief.  
 
 
You can donate through the Hill West JustGiving 

page by clicking here: https://bit.ly/3ZiS7Iz 

 

 

SIX 4 SCHOOLS CRICKET  
We are delighted to inform you that Hill West Primary School has signed up for a 
new initiative to support families and schools called Six4Schools introduced by the 
Birmingham Bears.  
For every adult ticket that is sold, school will receive £6 which will be reinvested in 
the education of pupils, funding equipment or coaching. 
It is a great opportunity for the school and hopefully a chance for you to enjoy the 
incredible T20 atmosphere at Edgbaston this summer.  
➢ Adult Tickets are at a discounted rate starting at £13 (a saving of up to £12 per 
ticket) 
➢ Children’s ticket (5 -15 years old) is priced at £5. 
➢ Under 5s go free  

The unique promo code to receive discounted tickets when booking is HWPS23, please visit 
Tickets.Edgbaston.com to book your tickets. 
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The Arthur Terry SCITT have some exciting opportunities that we would like to share with the whole school 

community 

Teaching Internship Programme: Earn up to £900! | Open to undergraduates interested in teaching maths, 
physics, chemistry, computer science or MFL (French or Spanish) 

This 3-week paid internship will begin on 26th June until 21st July and will consist of 5 working days per week. 
During the 3-week programme, interns will have the opportunity to learn about teaching their subject with an 

expert in the field, as well as experiencing life as a teacher within a placement school. 
The internship is open to students currently studying maths, physics, chemistry, computer science, MFL and 

related subjects at university. 
For full information, eligibility and to apply, please visit Teaching Internship Programme | Arthur Terry 

Teaching School Hub - Arthur Terry Teaching School (atlp.org.uk) 
 
 
 

Open Morning: Saturday 11th March, 10am to 12pm 
We will be hosting another Train to Teach Open Event on Saturday 11th March, 

10am to 12pm, at Arthur Terry School. 
More information can be found on our website, as well as registration 

information; Teacher Training | Open Events - Arthur Terry Teaching School 
(atlp.org.uk). 

 
 

  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farthurterryteachingschool.atlp.org.uk%2Fteaching-internship-programme%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ck.jones%40hillwest.bham.sch.uk%7C5097284f4af743d4262008db1990514c%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638131879860056635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BfTuaf7tTBok4FUPfakFnByOq0pWjHKXwJxo8KwNWDs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farthurterryteachingschool.atlp.org.uk%2Fteaching-internship-programme%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ck.jones%40hillwest.bham.sch.uk%7C5097284f4af743d4262008db1990514c%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638131879860056635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BfTuaf7tTBok4FUPfakFnByOq0pWjHKXwJxo8KwNWDs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farthurterryteachingschool.atlp.org.uk%2Ftrain-to-teach%2Fscitt-open-events%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ck.jones%40hillwest.bham.sch.uk%7C5097284f4af743d4262008db1990514c%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638131879860056635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=L49g0k6hXrDZTP555Fd%2B6U6Vvkm327acS%2FsI0qmtjSQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farthurterryteachingschool.atlp.org.uk%2Ftrain-to-teach%2Fscitt-open-events%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ck.jones%40hillwest.bham.sch.uk%7C5097284f4af743d4262008db1990514c%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638131879860056635%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=L49g0k6hXrDZTP555Fd%2B6U6Vvkm327acS%2FsI0qmtjSQ%3D&reserved=0
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SCHOOL ALLOTMENT OPPORTUNITY  

 
 
 

Do you like the idea of growing fresh fruit and vegetables or know somebody that does. 

If so we have an amazing opportunity for a member of the local community to grow their own fresh produce at 
an allotment we have on our school grounds.  

To enquire please contact the school office directly and we will be more than happy to help. 
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PTFA UPCOMING EVENT SATURDAY 20TH MAY 

Pop Up Circus is coming to Four Oaks Primary School 
 

Pop Up Circus is a professionally run, popular circus performing nationwide and it's 
coming to Four Oaks to entertain you on Saturday 20th May! 

This fast-moving family show has aerial acts, acrobatics, magic, clowning and juggling 
tricks! 

The show is to be held on the Four Oaks Primary School field and will be a great event 
for primary school aged children and their families. 

There will be a licensed bar, food, circus toys and sweet treats for you to enjoy.  It's going to be a fun filled 
afternoon! 

Gate opens at 12noon for preshow drinks/snack and the show will begin at 1pm and 2.30pm. 
Tickets sales monies will be shared with Hillwest PTFA.  

 
Tickets can be purchased through a link which will follow shortly. 

 
Tickets go on sale Sunday 5th March  

 

 
 


